
 

       

      

 

16 October 2023 

 

 

Presiding Officer’s Statement in accordance with Section 111A(3) of the Government 
of Wales Act 2006 

Bills with protected subject-matter: super-majority requirement 

Health Service Procurement (Wales) Bill 

In my view, in accordance with Section 111A(3) of the Government of Wales Act 2006, the 
provisions of the Health Service Procurement (Wales) Bill do not relate to a protected 
subject matter. 

 

Rt Hon Elin Jones MS 
Presiding Officer 


